
Terms and Conditions for TS Painting & Drywall

Effective Date: 08/15/25

Welcome to TS Painting & Drywall (“we”, “us”, or “our”). These Terms 
and Conditions (“Agreement”) govern your use of our services, website, 
and any communication you have with us. By accessing and using our 
website or services, you agree to comply with these Terms and 
Conditions.

If you do not agree with these Terms and Conditions, please do not use 
our website or services.

1. Acceptance of Terms

By using the services provided by TS Painting & Drywall including our 
website, mobile applications, or other products and services 
(collectively, the “Services”), you agree to these Terms and 
Conditions and our Privacy Policy.

These Terms and Conditions are subject to change at any time, and such 
changes will be effective immediately upon posting on our website. It 
is your responsibility to review these Terms regularly.

2. Communication Consent (TCPA Compliance)

By providing your phone number or email address, you consent to 
receive communications from TS Painting & Drywall. These 
communications may include service-related updates, appointment 
confirmations and billing updates.  These communications may be 
delivered by phone, text, email, or other electronic means.

Automated Communications: You agree that TS Painting & Drywall may 
contact you using an automated telephone dialing system (ATDS) or 
prerecorded voice messages for transactional purposes, as permitted 
by the Telephone Consumer Protection Act (TCPA). These communications 
may be delivered by phone, text, email, or other electronic means.



Opt-In and Opt-Out:

Opt-In: By submitting your phone number, you expressly consent to 
receive communications from us. Your consent to receive texts, or 
prerecorded messages is required before any such communications will 
be made. Message and data rates may apply. Message frequency varies. 
Reply HELP for help. To unsubscribe, reply STOP.

Opt-Out: You can opt-out of receiving communications at any time by 
replying “STOP” to any text message you receive, or by contacting our 
customer support team at 702-638-0359. 

3. Use of Services

You agree to use our Services only for lawful purposes and in 
accordance with these Terms and Conditions. You agree not to:

Violate any applicable local, state, or federal law or regulation.

Engage in activities that harm, interfere with, or disrupt our 
services or any networks connected to our services.

Use our services for any fraudulent or unlawful purposes.

Use our services to send unsolicited marketing messages or 
telemarketing calls, except as permitted under these Terms and 
Conditions.

4. Intellectual Property

All content, trademarks, logos, and materials on our website and 
Services are owned by or licensed to Company Name and are protected by 
intellectual property laws. You may not use any of our trademarks, 
logos, or content without prior written consent from us.

5. Third-Party Websites



Our Services may contain links to third-party websites that are not 
operated or controlled by TS Painting & Drywall. We are not 
responsible for the content, privacy practices, or availability of any 
third-party websites.

6. Termination of Services

We reserve the right to suspend or terminate your access to our 
services at any time and for any reason, including if we believe you 
have violated these Terms and Conditions.

7. Limitation of Liability

TS Painting & Drywall is not liable for any indirect, incidental, 
special, consequential, or punitive damages, or for any loss of 
profits, revenue, data, or other economic advantage, arising out of or 
in connection with your use of our Services, even if we have been 
advised of the possibility of such damages.

8. Indemnification

You agree to indemnify, defend, and hold harmless TS Painting & 
Drywall its affiliates, employees, agents, and licensors from and 
against any claims, losses, liabilities, damages, or expenses 
(including reasonable attorneys’ fees) arising from your violation of 
these Terms and Conditions, your use of our Services, or any third-
party claim related to your use of our Services.

9. Privacy and Data Security

Your use of our Services is also governed by our Privacy Policy, which 
explains how we collect, use, and protect your personal information. 
By using our Services, you consent to our Privacy Policy.

10. Changes to Terms and Conditions

We may update or change these Terms and Conditions at any time. Any 
changes will be effective immediately upon posting on our website. It 
is your responsibility to check these Terms periodically for updates. 
Continued use of our Services after any changes to these Terms and 
Conditions constitutes your acceptance of the updated terms.



We may update or change these Terms and Conditions at any time. Any 
changes will be effective immediately upon posting on our website. It 
is your responsibility to check these Terms periodically for updates. 
Continued use of our Services after any changes to these Terms and 
Conditions constitutes your acceptance of the updated terms.

11. Governing Law

These Terms and Conditions are governed by and construed in accordance 
with the laws of the state of Nevada, without regard to its conflict 
of law principles.

12. Dispute Resolution

In the event of any dispute, claim, or controversy arising out of or 
in connection with these Terms and Conditions, you agree to resolve 
such disputes through binding arbitration in Nevada under the rules of 
the American Arbitration Association (AAA).

Contact Us:

TS Paitning & Drywall

3903 W. Martin Ave
Las Vegas, NV 89118
702-638-0359
admin@ts-drywall.com


